Daily Bulletin

Friday, May 12
Saturday, May 13 - Graduation @ 7:00 pm

I will need homework by the beginning of 8t hour.
Science club meeting 8th hour, Friday May 12th.

Seniors: Be sure to back up any emails or Google Drive materials that you want to keep. Senior accounts will be
disabled August 1st!

Yearbooks for Sale for $30. Pay Mrs. Linneman.
These kids need to turn in their basketball bags ASAP Lillian F. & Kennedey S.

North Central Missouri Falcons American Legion Baseball “Tryouts” May 19-20 Rusk Park — Brookfield flyer is
posted outside the office with more information and schedule.

These students need to pay class dues: Leslie E., Austin M. & Jacob N.
All dues are paid at the office before school, during lunch or after school.

Students and Staff -- The Student Council has placed a suggestion box at the office. Please feel free to drop
suggestions/concerns in the box for consideration.

Students, if you have trouble with your login accounts, please see Mrs. Bowyer before/after school, during 3rd, 4th,
or 7th hour. You need to memorize your username and password ASAP. Students will not be able to interrupt
business classes for problems with their accounts.

Jr. High & High school if you do not have a lunch card go to the end of the line until everyone else has been served
or come to the office and get a lunch card.

Just a reminder that items cannot be taken out of the cafeteria at lunch or breakfast.

Students (Grades 6-12): Be sure to tell your 1st hour teacher if you want an extra at lunch. If you don’t sign up at this
time, you will not be able to get an extra lunch. All supers must be ordered in the morning. If you have ordered a
super- stop by the office on the way to lunch and pick up your ticket from Kenna. No supers will be given in the
lunch line and NO supers will be served without a ticket. After the line has gone through, if you have a ticket you
will give it to Carol with your .50 cents then the kitchen staff will serve you the super that you ordered. Students
cannot purchase a super without first taking a full tray. Signing up in the morning allows the cooks to know how
much food they need to prepare. Thank you.

Just a reminder that if a student needs to leave the cafeteria, they must ask the person in charge at that time.

Please do not walk on the gym floor with street shoes on. Stick to the sides of the gym.



